
This week is International Languages Week. 

Please send a contribution towards our whole 

school shared lunch on Friday.  Thank you!  

Ask your child which languages they have 

experienced this week! 
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Term 3: Dates for your diary… 
Wk 4: International Languages Week. SHARED LUNCH THIS FRIDAY 
           Friday 18 August – 150th Centenary public meeting – 5pm at school 
Next Wk 5: Miniball competition starts this week (Juniors Mondays, Seniors Fridays). 
          22 August:  Nelsomathix competition for selected Y7 & 8 students at Mot. High 
          24 August: Junior Interschool’s Winter Tournament 
          25 August: Senior Winter Tournament 
Wk 6: Speech competition for selected students at Upper Moutere School.  
          Last sausage sizzle to raise ski trip funds 
Wk 7: Student led conferences.   
           5 September: Parents information evening with John Parsons 
Wk 8: Māori Language Week, 15 September – Indigo Room Ski Trip,  
Wk 9: ERO visit. Friday 22 Sept: Ki O Rahi tournament (Y7 & 8) 
Wk 10: PET DAY HAS NOW BEEN RESCHEDULED TO THURSDAY 28 SEPT 

This week we are sorry to have said 
farewell to Cole. We wish you well in 

your new school Cole!  

Reminders & snippets 

School Donations: $25 for one student at school, $40 
for 2 students, with a maximum donation of $50 per 
family at school. Thank you to those who have already 
paid – you can pay online to 03 1354 0359568 00 or 
cash/cheque at the office. 

DRESS UP DISCO – FRIDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 
Watch this space for more details – organised by 

the Student Council!  
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Ko tōu reo, ko tōku reo, te tuakiri tangata.  
Tīhei uriuri, tīhei nakonako.  

Your voice and my voice are expressions of identity. 
May our descendants live on and our hopes be fulfilled. 

 
Aunty Mere It is with great sadness that we let the community know of Mere Kingi’s passing. Aunty Mere was a key link to Te Awhina marae for 
our school, and will always be remembered for the beautiful tukutuku panels she helped to make, the guitar strumming and kapa haka 
organising she did so our kids could see and hear awesome performances and the kindness she always showed to everyone.  

There is another order form attached to this newsletter.  ORDER DEADLINE THIS Friday 18 August.  We need to order 
at least 100 packets of seeds for this to be a viable fundraiser for school.  Thank you for your support!   

ENVIRO NEWS This Friday in Enviro time after lunch 2 groups will visit the local wetlands at Thorn’s property, one group 
will be working at the stream, and one group will be doing some planting at school.  Students will travel on the bus to the 
wetlands. Please bring gumboots and waterproofs as even if it is not raining, the ground conditions are wet, wet, wet!!  

WANTED FOR ENVIRO:  Herb plants, cuttings and seedlings please.  Also strawberry cuttings and plants.  Thank you!  

VOLLEYBALL TONIGHT Games are played at Motueka High School Gym.  Thank you to those players who have paid already – fees are $20 
for the term per player, payable to school.  This afternoon the Ngati Nets play at 4.30pm and our Ngati Ninjas play at 5.15pm.  Our teams are: 
NGATI NETS – Tom, Isis, Tui, Henry.  NGATI NINJAS – Inca, Jasmine, Naomi, Nina, Mikayla 

One of our school strategic goals is 
around creativity, and eight of our 
Year 8 students sure showed this by 
creating their very own band “LOST” 

and then performing at the Theatre Royal in Nelson for 
Bandquest last week.  Well done to Teije, Naomi, Ari, 
Wolfgang, Ollie, Ashleigh, Jamie and Lili! Ashleigh was 
awarded best bass player of the competition, and Naomi 
won best keyboard player. Awesome effort everyone, 
and thanks Glenn for making it happen!  

 
MINIBALL The cost to players will be $10 for term 3.  Payment is due to school now please by cash, cheque or online; thank you. 
Games start next week – with both teams playing at 3.30pm at the Motueka Recreation Centre 

JUNIORS (Y3-4) Nikau, Chris, Chico, Mannix, Denys              (It is not too late for one more Y3/4 player to join the team)   

SENIORS (Y7-8) Caleb, Ashton, Jasmine, Jamie, Ollie W, Teije, Wolfgang, Tom  
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TERM DATES 2017      Office email: office@ngatimoti.school.nz  

Term 3: 24 July – 29 September     Principal Alison Turner principal@ngatimoti.school.nz 

Term 4: 16 October – 20 December       

  

Board of Trustees Bank Account: 03 1354 0359568 00   Tel: 03 526 8842 Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

      

CLASS BLOGS FOR IMPORTANT UPDATES: http://www.indigo-ngatimoti.blogspot.co.nz/    http://www.ngatimotiseniorroom.blogspot.co.nz/ 

office@ngatimoti.school.nz tony@ngatimoti.school.nz 

Principal: Tony Draaijer 

Tel: 03 526 8842 

Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

BANK ACCOUNT:  03 1354 0359568 00 

 

 Winter Tournament next week! We are looking forward to next week’s Interschool’s Winter sports Tournament for Indigo Room and 

Room 5 students. All information has been sent home separately. Thanks for all the parent support and transport offers! Good Luck Ngatimoti! 
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Science Learning 

Room 3 and Indigo Room students have begun a science 
unit on light and colour this week. Ask your child what this 
experiment was all about! All classes are moving on to 
studying light and colour this term.   

You can read more about Room 3’s discoveries in the Kiwi 
Kids Newsletter this week.  

NETBALL Well done to Isis, Ara, Lexus and Sayla who were awarded players of the day last week. 

Saturday 19 August 

Ngatimoti Stars; Please meet outside on court 5 at 9.15am READY to warm up for your mini tournament. This is your final game of the season, 
(remember it's dress up). Please also bring in your uniform so that we can take team photos after the game. At 11 am there will be a prize 
giving for all year 3, 4 5 &6's. 

Ngatimoti (Ninja)Ferns; please meet at the courts at 9.45 am READY to warm up for your game at 10.15 am. Our Ferns have chosen to dress 
up as Ninja's for their final day. You will then join the year 3 & 4's for prize giving at 11 am. 

Ngatimoti Diamonds; Please meet at the courts at 10.30 READY to warm up for an11 am. Please let Lou know asap if you are interested in 
playing in Nelsons Rainbow Games on August 27. 

Junior umpires; Lili, Naomi and Ari, please be at the courts at 9.15 am with your whistles READY to umpire a 9.30 am game. 

Social Netball; If there are any parents out there that are interested in playing social netball in Motueka in term 4 please let Lou know, if there is 
enough interest I’ll enter a team. It will run from October 18 through to December 6 on a Wednesday evening from 6 pm. Teams can be a mix of 
male and female and will cost $25 for the term. 

Please let your coaches know if you are unable to make a game or training.  Your coaches are (Stars) Esther 0210366890, (Ferns) Lou 
0210457798 and (Diamonds) Bex 0277744044. 

NGATIMOTI FESTIVAL – 22 OCTOBER 2017 It is 66 days until Festival Day! ngatimotifestival@gmail.com  

We have booked all advertising spaces for our flyers – thank you to Dr. Dig, NatureKids, Carolin’s Riding 
School and Camille Nelson’s Epona Contact Care. 

We are receiving donations for our White Elephant second hand stall now.  Bring your unwanted toys, clothes, books etc. along to school.  
Our White Elephant will be run out of Room 4 this year and we will be looking for someone to take control of its organisation. This can be quite a 
big job to turn Room 4 into an op shop for the day, but also lots of fun sorting out our treasures! Please call Amanda in the office if you wish to 
help out here. NOTE:  Please do not give us any electrical items this year. Thank you!  

FESTIVAL MEETING:  All parents are invited to a festival catch up meeting on Friday 25 August at 1pm.  This is a very informal way to find 
out what’s happening so far and what we can look forward to! If this is your first Festival as a parent please come along and get involved. If this 
is your 16th Festival please come along and share your knowledge and recommendations! There is a lot of planning going on behind the scenes 
and every parent has a role to play for the benefit of your children! Did you know that we have just had solar panels fitted to heat the school 
swimming pool thanks to Festival funds from past years?   

ROOM 3 PARENTS: Please remember to fill in the plant care roster calendar and return to Debs asap.  Thanks for your help!  

PARENTS GROUP NEWS & CAKE ROSTER   PLEASE CHECK THE ROSTER BELOW FOR YOUR DUTY DAY AND LET CATHERINE KNOW IF 
YOU ARE UNABLE TO SUPPLY CAKES ON YOUR ROSTERED DAY.  Each Friday we like to provide cakes for sale for $1 each to students.   
For this to happen we rely on our parents group - i.e. all parents – to bake a cake, muffins or slices and bring them in to serve on Friday lunchtime.  
Students should still bring a healthy lunch but could also bring $1 to buy a cake if they wish.  Our lunch duty coordinator is Catherine (Beau, Louie & 
Chico’s mum).  If you are unable to do your duty please either swap with another parent or call Catherine on 526 8891 so that we can make an 
alternative plan.  Our parents group Chairperson is Rita (Ari & Madi’s mum) and she can be reached on 526 8337 if you wish to ask anything regarding 
the parents group.  Please send your child with their money in a named purse if possible.  

 

 

 

Ngatimoti Bowling Club has made a decision to close as a formal 

club affiliated to Nelson Bowls. However, we hope to continue as a 

social, local, bowling club - but need sufficient local interest, and most 

likely some structure, to continue. Please come along to a meeting to 

discuss this further: 1.30 Saturday 26th August at the Bowling Club 

(this is the last meeting of the old bowling club; it will likely have some 

formal business but it will mainly be used as a chance to put in place 

plans for the transition). Contact Luke Kiddle for more information: 

 03 970 9061. 

 

TERM 3 

Week 4 – 18 Aug 
Kathryn B & Rebecca D 

(parents of Kaisami & Chase) 

Week 5 – 25 Aug 
Daffodil Day 

Sasha B & Tracey M 
(parents of Max/Jack & Denys) 

Week 6 – 1 Sept 
Suntah H & Anna R 

(parents of Inca/Kalahni/Haze & Hannah R) 

Week 7 – 8 Sept 
James G & Phoebe Q 

(parents of Isis/Ara & Yuri) 

Week 8 – 15 Sept 
(Indigo Room Ski Trip) 

Janine B & Anna G 
(parents of Jasmine & Mila Mc) 

Week 9 – 22 Sept 
Mike W & Lisa F 

(parents of Hannah/Ollie & Lexus) 

Week 10 – 29 Sept 
John R & Lou B 

(parents of Isabella & Harry) 

Kindling for sale 

Motueka High School Athletics Academy has heaps of banana 

boxes of kindling to sell to fund their trip to Nationals in 

Hastings.  Boxes are $5 each - Txt Joelle on 022 619 5922 

 

Shelving / display unit FREE to take away from School.  Give us a call and/or come and take a look 

DAFFODIL DAY – NEXT FRIDAY 25 AUGUST – DAFFODILS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR A DONATION TO SUPPORT THE CANCER SOCIETY 

mailto:ngatimotifestival@gmail.com


 
  

PRICING CODES: A = $2.75, B = $3.75, C = $4.75 



 
  

PRICING CODES: A = $2.75, B = $3.75, C = $4.75 

PARENT’S NAME & CONTACT NO:   

CHILD’S NAME:                           ROOM:  

TOTAL ORDER VALUE:  $              PAID: ONLINE/CASH/CHEQUE 
   (NGATIMOTI SCHOOL ACCOUNT 03 1354 0359568 00) PLEASE CIRCLE PAYMENT METHOD 



 



 
  

 


